
Autumn Term 1 in Year 3
Welcome back!

Our topic for this half 
term is 'The Stone Age'.

Dates for your diaries:
PE days – Wednesday
Forest School – Thursday

30.9.24 - Sports Festival at The 
Amersham School

23.10.23
Harvest Festival assembly to 
parents 9:15am

Reading
Please ensure that all reading 
is logged on BoomReader a 
minimum of 3 times a week.

English

HistoryScience

Maths

Our book focus for this half term will be 
'Stone Age Boy' and 'The Great Cave'.

Writing lessons will focus on basic 
sentence punctuation (capital letters 
and full stops). We will be writing to 
entertain (description) and to inform 
(instructions).

This half term we will focus on place 
value and addition and subtraction:
• Understanding numbers up to 1000
• One more and one less
• Estimating, comparing and ordering 

numbers
• Add and subtract 2 three- digit 

numbers with no exchange

Our first science unit 
is animals including 
humans.  
We will learn about 
nutrition including 
food groups and how 
to have a healthy diet.

We will learn about 
the Stone, Bronze and 
Iron Ages, focusing 
on  what life was like 
and how it changed 
over this time period.ThePhoto by PhotoAuthor is 

licensed under CCYYSA.
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Art

PEMusic

REPSHE

Computing

French
Our unit is 'Me and my 
relationships'. We will 
be recognising the 
relationships we have in 
our lives and learning 
how to resolve conflict.

We will be 
developing 
our art skills of 
sketching, painting 
and colour mixing 
building up to 
painting in the style 
of Mondrian.

Children will learn how Google 
Classroom works and learn 
basic computing skills. They 
will also increase their 
understanding of the keyboard 
and typing fluency.

We will be focusing on singing 
in preparation for our Harvest 
assembly. We will learn the 
terms 'forte' and 'piano' and 
sing with actions and 
movement.

Outdoor PE – 
Netball

Forest School - 
communication

Our unit is festivals. 
We will be exploring 
how celebrations 
show what we 
consider to be 
important in life.

We will be learning 
different greetings 
and how to say 
goodbye to different 
people in French.

For more detailed 
information about 

the curriculum, 
please see the 

'Curriculum' page on 
the school website.
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